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As a small business owner in Oregon, its becoming harder and harder to compete 

with out of state competition.  Costs, and more importantly time, are resources that 

we have less and less of.  Any investment in technology to stream-line processes 

and make it easier for small businesses to be successful would be a welcome 

change to our existing legacy systems. 

 

Please support this measure! 


